
love our
laneways

We are very pleased to be getting in touch to share 
exciting news! DLRCC will be commencing works on 
Pearse Drive Laneway  - the Gaps - this October 2023! 

Visit bit.ly/LoveOurLaneways to see 
all the exciting plans!

Every aspect of the planned works for the Gaps is based on local 
community feedback during the Love Our Laneways engagement 

phases June 2021 - June 2022. 

DLRCC wants to hear from you in relation to the 
surface treatment of the laneway:

Visit the project website to view the 
community brief and plans for the laneway

Please scan the QR code or visit
bit.ly/LoveOurLaneways

To have your say on the laneway surface 
treatments

Please scan the QR code or visit
bit.ly/SurfaceTreatmentOptions

Which surface treatment do 
you like best?

Feedback must be received by November 17th 2023.

A Playful City will be going door to door in the estate on 
Wednesday 18th October... Hope to see you then! 

Would you like the surface 
treatment to fully or partially 
cover the laneway?

If you have any 
questions please contact 
hello@aplayfulcity.com



The Story So Far...

Love our Laneways is an initiative established by Dun-
Laoghaire Rathdown County Council (‘DLRCC’) in 
partnership with A Playful City. The project is seeking to 
become an exemplar of how laneways can be reimagined 
by working with the local community. Pearse Drive/ ‘The 
Gaps’ in the Pearse estate has been identified by DLRCC as 
the first location for the Love Our Laneways pilot project.

love our
laneways

Phase 3
January 2023 
APC Community 
Design Brief for 
DLRCC

Phase 4 
Oct 2023

Commencing Works on Site

Phase 1 & 2
September 2021 - June 2022
Community Engagement for 
all ages

A Design Brief from the 
community for DLRCC
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